
CENTRAL HARDIN HIGH SCHOOL

 SCHOOL-BASED DECISION-MAKING COUNCIL

MINUTES

March 19, 2008


A regular meeting of the School-Based Decision-Making Council of Central Hardin High School was called to order by Ron Ortiz on March 19, at 4:00 p.m. in the media center.  Those members present were Ron Ortiz, Mary Calloway, Kim Case, Pam Cox, Tim Isaacs, Cherie Mingus, Suzanne Nichols, Mike Sisk, and Bob Wade, Jr. 


08.009
Tim Isaacs moved and Kim Case seconded to approve the minutes of  the regular 


meeting on February 20, 2008. Motion carried unanimously.


A monthly budget was distributed.


08.010
Tim Isaacs moved and Suzanne Nichols seconded to continue with the CATS RE-



WARDS of 2007-08 noting that sophomores  and  juniors  could  redeem  one re-



ward per class.  Motion carried unanimously.


08.011
Bob Wade moved and Mike Sisk seconded to approve the concept of an advocate 


program.  Motion carried unanimously.


Ron Ortiz will send the Central Hardin Advocate Program back to the Learning Environment Committee for more input.


Ron Ortiz gave an up-date on the progress made to repair damage since the tornado.


Next regular meeting.  The next regular meeting is scheduled for April 16, at 4:00 p.m. in the media center.


The meeting adjourned at 4:25 p.m.
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